
December 12th, 2022 District Administrator Report 

Positives: 
We are underway with winter sports and we have a large group of students that are 
involved.  The musical has started with practices and it's great to see all of the students 
participating.       ​  

Strategic Plan                 ​  
The committee met on December 7th and reviewed the 273 survey results that we 
received. We will be using these results to develop definitions, goals, and next steps.   .  
Our next meeting is January 11th.  
 

Master Athletic Plan 
The committee will be meeting on December 21st at 5 pm in the auditorium. Point of 
Beginning will be sharing options and costing at that time.    

 
Other Projects 

Fab Lab Grant-  
We turned in our second Fab Lab grant application.  We hope to hear sometime 
later this school year if we will receive the grant.  

​ Tech Ed Lab - 
Equipment has been ordered and contractors are finalizing plans to install. We 
plan on taking pictures before and after this project to post to our website.  

​ Sponsorship Signs - 
We have five sponsorship signs made.  We have 10 to 15 more companies that 
have verbally committed. Most of the other companies are waiting until after the 
new year to make a commitment for tax reasons.  

​ Inspire Waupaca - 
This is an add on to our Xello program.  Xello is part of our Academic and Career 
Planning program.  Xellow is a computer program that assists students in 
exploring academic and career opportunities.  Inspire Waupaca is an add-on to 
Xello that allows companies in Waupaca County to be a resource for students.  
Students can contact companies to set up visits, work opportunities, and youth 
apprenticeships.     

​ ​  
  
My Professional Development and Meetings 

December 14th –Waupaca County Sheriff’s Department School Safety meeting 
January 18th- 20th - WASB State Convention in Milwaukee 
 
  

Raymond Przekurat 
715-445-2411 ext. 1401 
przekuratr@iola.k12.wi.us 


